TOWN OF DERRY
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Derry Town Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, April 7, 2015 at 7:30 PM
at the Derry Municipal Center, 14 Manning Street for discussion on a group petition
presented to the Town Clerk on March 16, 2015:

o “Being a registered voter in the Town of Derry and in the interest of fransparency
regarding the proposed significant budget cuts effecting many Town
Departments, we the undersigned call on the Derry Town Council to publicly
discuss and debate all budgetary impacts with each individually affected
department head in advance of a public hearing and Town Council vote on the
FY2016 Budget.”
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